
Sayyid Al-Hakeem denounces targeting Baghdad airport with missiles, calls for
immediate investigation

Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of the National State Powers Alliance, condemned the targeting of

Baghdad International Airport with missiles and called for an immediate investigation over the

targeting of the infrastructure.

His Eminence tweeted 28 January 2022, “We condemn and denounce the targeting of Baghdad

International Airport with missiles. These actions targeting the country’s infrastructure and

civilian facilities must be investigated immediately to find out the perpetrators and the

agendas behind them that seek to destabilize the security and stability of Iraq.”

His Eminence called the security services to intensify the intelligence effort to secure the

lives of citizens and protect vital facilities in the country.


